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Comments: Hello, I have heard about a future proposal to reduce the stream buffers along riparian zones. I am

very concerned about this and the potential impact it will have on critical wild steelhead spawning areas. Please

maintain the 300-foot buffers on all streams to protect critically threatened Clearwater steelhead and salmon.

Thank you. 


